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Kurt Policy on Conflict Minerals 

In 2010, legislation was passed that requires reporting by certain companies on the use of 
conflict minerals in their products. Conflict Minerals include tin, tantalum, tungsten, gold, 
and their derivatives that are sourced from the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) or an 
adjoining country. Kurt is not a publicly traded company, and consequently, we are not 
required to file reports with the SEC under Sections 13(A) or 15(D) of the Exchange Act. We 
are therefore exempt from rules pertaining to SEC conflict minerals.  

Kurt Manufacturing is a manufacturer of precision machine parts, die castings, and industrial 
products. We supply parts and assemblies to OEMS and other companies that may need to 
report on the presence of Conflict minerals in their products.  

To address this requirement, Kurt provides the following statements: 

i. Kurt does not knowingly provide materials to our customers made with Conflict 
Minerals from the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) 
 

ii. Kurt continues to communicate with our suppliers to eliminate the presence of 
conflict minerals in the raw materials and components we purchase 
 

iii. Customers will be notified by Kurt if we become aware of the use of any conflict 
minerals present in our products.  
 

iv. Kurt Specifies on purchase orders to suppliers, “all materials must conform to Section 
1502 of the Dodd-Frank Act”.  
 

Kurt will continue to monitor this regulatory requirement and collaborate with industry 
associations so that we can provide transparency and accountability regarding conflict 
minerals.  


